Memo

To: Northfield Township Board

From: Howard Fink

Date: 7/20/2016

Re: 75 Barker Parking Lot / Driftwood Marina

Dear Township Board,

Soamer, owner of Little Proky’s and Driftwood Marina, is contemplating a Bar / Grill and Marina at the
old driftwood marina Site. In order for him to pull the trigger on this development, he needs assurances that he
has access to the parking lot at 75 Barker for his patrons. | am in support of this and recommend that the
Township enter into an agreement with Soamer on the public parking use of 75 Barker existing lot. It would be
helpful for the board to discuss this issue and provide some guidance on what your wishes are. Paul Burns and
I can then develop and agreement between the Township and Soamer. In general, | am in full support of the 75
Barker lot as a public lot.

" Howard Fink, ’Township Manager




